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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE -  Dr Darren Egberts 

This week’s prayer recognises the Feast of the Assumption on Monday and its significance as a Holy Day of 
Obligation for the Catholic Church.  The dogma of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary is one of the four 
key Church teachings on the mother of Christ and was promulgated by Pope Pius XII in 1950: 
 

We proclaim and define it to be a dogma revealed by God that the immaculate Mother of God, Mary ever 
virgin, when the course of her earthly life was finished, was taken up body and soul into the glory of 
heaven. 

 

Principals Association of Victorian Catholic Secondary Schools (PAVCSS) Conference 2022 
 
Over the last three days, I have been privileged to attend the first PAVCSS Conference for three years at the 
RACV Club, Healesville.  This annual conference is open to each of the 103 Catholic secondary school principals 
across Victoria with around 60 in attendance this week.  The keynote presenter for the three days was Professor 
John Warhurst who has written two books on the recent Australian Catholic Church Plenary Council.  John 
explored what the Plenary Council was and what influence it may have on the future of the Australian church.  In 
particular, he examined the vision of Pope Francis of a ‘synodal Universal Church’, where collaboration and 
discernment are emphasised rather than the divine rights of authority. 
 

Year 10 Ski Camp 
Next week sees our Year 10 students and staff heading to the 
Victorian Alps for the first ski trip since 2019.   It is a prospect that has 
many Sacred Heart College households (including my own) filled with 
excitement and anticipation.  I encourage all Year 10 families to pay 
particular attention to the Ski Trip Operoo that has been distributed 
and the Covid precautions that are in place for all involved. 
 

Yours in Mercy 
 
Dr Darren Egberts 
Principal 

 

NEWSLETTER 
 

 19 August 2022 

Prayer 
Hail Mary, full of grace, 

The Lord is with you.   
Blessed are you among women, 

And blessed is the fruit of your womb. 
Holy Mary, Mother of God, 

Pray for us sinners now 
And at the hour of our death. 

Amen 

http://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au
mailto:principal@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au
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CALENDAR DATES 

 
Sun 28/8  - JLTAV Speech Contest in Hawthorn 
    - PRODUCTION ‘Tech Run’ Rehearsal 
     12.00pm to 5.00pm 
 
Mon 29/8  - Unit 2 Chemistry  -  Ecolinc Program 
      
Wed 31/8  - NMR Athletics 
    - Lunchtime talk to Senior Students 
     by Bendigo TAFE 
    - GVBR Training 3.30pm to 5.00pm 
    - Maths Tutorials 3.30pm to 5.00pm 
 
Thur 1/9  - Debutante Ball Practice 4.00pm to  
     5.30pm 
    - Period 5 3.35pm to 5.00pm 
    - OPENING NIGHT FOR PRODUCTION 
     7.00PM  
 
Fri 2/9  - Father’s Day Breakfast 7.00am to   
     8.30am 
    - PRODUCTION PERFORMANCE 
     7.00PM  
 
Sat 3/9  - PRODUCTION PERFORMANCE 
     6.00pm  
Sat/Sun   - Information: Macedon Ranges    
     Friends of East Timor Antique Fair in 
     Sacred Heart College Stadium 
     10.00am to 5.00pm 

Mon 22/8  - English and Book Week 
    - Year 9 Bootcamp in PE Classes 
     22/8 to 2/9 
    - YEAR 10 ALPINE CAMP  -  ALL WEEK 
    - Years 7, 8 & 9 Brainstorm Productions
     Presentation 
    - Production Rehearsal 3.30pm - 5.00pm 
 
Tues 23/8 - Mickleham Year 8 Boys/Girls    
     Basketball 
    - Year 8A, C & D Maths Challenge 
    - Period 5 3.35pm to 5.00pm 
    - Junior Chef 2022  -  Round Two 
 
Wed 24/8  - NMR Senior Girls Basketball 
    - Maths Tutorials 3.30pm to 5.00pm 
    - Production Rehearsals 
     
Thur 25/8 - YEAR 9 REFLECTION DAY 
    - Morning Tea for New Families  
    - Debutante Ball Practice 4.00pm to  
     5.30pm 
 
Fri 26/8  - Year 8 (Yr 9 2023) Web Preference  
     Open 
    - Year 9 (Yr 10 2023) Web Preference 
     Close 
    - Year 8B, E & F  -  Maths Challenge 
    - Year 8 Subject Information Session 
     and LINCS Explanation P1 

DEPUTY PRINCIPAL - LEARNING & TEACHING -  Debra McNaughton 

Term Three can seem like the longest Term as we are in the depths of Winter, however the subject weeks  
brighten up even the gloomiest weeks. 
 

Recently we have enjoyed Arts Week and STEM Week with thought-provoking and fun activities, competitions, 
and workshops. Next, we have English and Book Week. These allow students to further explore the areas that 
interest them during the period in which the Year 9 – 11 students are completing their subject selections for 
2023. 
 

Thank you to those who attended our virtual information sessions for parents of Year 9 and Year 10 students  
recently. We were very pleased to see how much interest there was, and we hope we were able to clarify the 
process and options available to students in the Senior School. 
 

Interim Reports and Student Progress Interviews 
 
 

Semester Two Interim Reports will be released on Tuesday 6 September. A reminder that the focus of these is 
the Work Habits of the students. 
 

Bookings will open for the Student Progress Interviews on 7 September and will be made via PAM. The inter-
views will occur through Teams on 13 and 15 September from 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm and on 16 September from  
9:00 am – 1:00 pm. 
 
As always, please don’t hesitate to contact teachers at any time throughout the Term. 
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VCE NEWS  -  Peita Rocard, VCE Coordinator 

SAVE THE ‘GAT’ DATE! 
 
The General Achievement Test (GAT) has been scheduled for Wednesday 7 September.  This year it consists of 
two sessions (am/pm).  All students enrolled in Unit 3-4 sequences and Senior VCAL are required to attend school 
on this day.  All students must report to the Atrium by 8.45am for Session One which runs from 9.30am – 
11.45am.  The afternoon session runs from 1.15pm- 3.00pm, only VCE students are required for this session.   
All VCE classes are cancelled on this day.  A brochure with further information for Parents is linked https://
www.vcaa.vic.edu.au/Documents/GAT/VCAAGATParentInformationSheet.pdf.  Further information will be  
provided via Operoo this week. 

 
VCE PRACTICE EXAMINATIONS 
 
Practice examinations will be conducted for students in the second week of the holidays, Monday 26 – Thursday 
29 September.  The purpose of our practice exam program is to provide our students with the opportunity to 
complete an exam for each of their subjects under the same conditions that they will experience in their VCAA 
end of year exams.  Our VCAA supervisors will be employed to facilitate both the practice and end-of-year  
exams.  Exams will be marked by teachers with extensive feedback provided to students. 
 
The students will be provided with a Google form link in Week 5, to allow them to nominate their preferred times 
for completing their practice exams.  An Operoo will also be generated with further information. 
 
Check upcoming Newsletters for some revision and study strategies, which will also be provided to students over 
the coming weeks. 
 

https://www.vcaa.vic.edu.au/Documents/GAT/VCAAGATParentInformationSheet.pdf
https://www.vcaa.vic.edu.au/Documents/GAT/VCAAGATParentInformationSheet.pdf
http://www.trybooking.com/CBGNS
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‘THE DREAM’ 
 

We are very excited this year to announce our first school production ‘The Dream’ at Sacred Heart College in a 
long time. Due to the pandemic, we haven’t had a school production since ‘The Addams Family’ four years 
ago, so students are really keen to perform again on stage. 
 
‘The Dream’ is a ‘hybrid’ production, with many students working in the show in drama classes and also after 
school. Our brief was to get as many students involved as possible, having fun and presenting something 
unique, which we think we’ve achieved.  
 

http://www.trybooking.com/CBBLP
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We are extremely proud of the work students, and staff, have achieved so far, and how they’ve supported 
each other to get this play ready in a record amount of time. Next year, we are presenting a full school 
Production, which we plan to start work on at the end of this year. 
 
‘The Dream' is a reimagining of Shakespeare's arguably most well-loved play ‘A Midsummer Night's Dream’. A 
group of more than 50 students and staff have been hard at work all of this term, and some of last term, 
working out how to present a Shakespeare play, in a very short amount of time. 
 
Both Year 11, and Year 9, Drama classes have been essential to this process, as the students have taken on the 
bulk of the named characters, and have been spending their class time working out how to interpret 
Shakespeare, for a modern audience.  We also have students from Year 7 to 10 playing other characters and 
being involved as dancers and musicians. 
 
One of the exciting things about doing Shakespeare, is taking a play that was written 500 years ago and making 
it somehow ‘fresh’ for a modern audience. 
 
‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’ is about a pair of lovers who flee an arranged marriage and escape to the 
forest, ending up getting caught in a power struggle between the king and queen of the fairies. On its release, 
Shakespeare’s play would’ve been a ‘riot’ for the attendees. There is magic, mischievous fairies, fight scenes 
between lovers, slapstick comedy, dance and music.  
 
Most people don’t know that Shakespeare apparently wrote the play while he was writing ‘Romeo and Juliet’ 
and there are many similarities between the plays; lovers fleeing societies rules, mistaken identity and 
obviously the role of women and men and the constraints of gender, which was very relevant in a time where 
women lacked power. 
 
All of the female parts in Shakespeare’s plays were actually played by young men! 
 
The climax of ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’ features a group of inept actors performing a romantic tragedy 
for gathered royalty, in a scene that is very similar to the serious ending of ‘Romeo and Juliet’.  On the surface, 
it looks like Shakespeare was ripping himself off, but he was actually using a storyline ‘borrowed’ from a 
Roman playwright, to present a similar scene in both plays, one for comic and the other for tragic effect. 
 
We would love the Sacred Heart community to get behind the students in this play and come along on 
September 1, 2 and 3 to be part of this fantastic, ‘once in a lifetime’ event. 

 
 
Check out the new trailer for the play 
below and make sure you’ve subscribed 
to the Sacred Heart ‘Facebook’ page, as 
we’ll be releasing a lots of videos over 
the next few weeks.    

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=agClKrGU-9o 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=agClKrGU-9o
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DIRECTOR OF FAITH AND MISSION -   Annie O’Shannessy 

Year 10 Reflection Day 
 
It was wonderful to welcome back Chris Doyle from Karisministeries, Sydney, to 
work with our students. The two years away meant that this Reflection Day was 
even more special.   
 
Chris entertained through music and singing but also challenged our students to 
be the best versions of themselves.  There were great high jinks, sing-alongs, 
dance ‘offs’ and yet the reverent moments of stillness, silence and prayer were 
deafening.  The day was a time to build relationships with peers, teachers and to 
be reminded that we only have one life, and that one life deserves to be a great 
life … it’s up to us.   Thank you to all our  students and staff who entered into the 
day with full heart, mind and voice. 
 
Chris ended the day with Bernard Fanning’s song I Just Want to Wish You Well. Sung 

in full voice to conclude the day was the perfect prayer.  
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JUNIOR R E NEWS -  Victoria Mackay, Religious Education Learning Area Leader (Y7-Y9) 

Recently some school community members have received scam emails 
purporting to be from Sacred Heart College. These scam emails have been 
generated by an offsite email server, and due to enhanced cyber security 
works undertaken in recent months, do not represent a direct threat to or 
within the school network.  

Please see below information which may assist you in improving your 
cyber security awareness, and decreasing the chance of a successful attack 
by cyber criminals on our community. 

Cyber Security Information – Brendan Murphy, ICT Manager 

Email is an essential part of the College’s everyday communications with parents, students, and the wider  
community. Unfortunately, it is also one of the most common methods that hackers use to attempt to gain 
access to sensitive information. More than 90% of data breaches start with a phishing attack. Phishing uses 
fraudulent email messages designed to impersonate a legitimate person or organisation. They attempt to trick 
the recipient into downloading harmful attachments, or divulging sensitive information, including passwords, 
bank account numbers, and social security numbers. 

Phishing scams typically attempt to take advantage of you by: 

 Delivering file attachments that can infect your computer with harmful software 
 Enticing you to click on links to websites that infect your computer with harmful software 
 Tricking you into sharing your username and password so hackers can gain access to your network or other  
       sites  
 

Ensuring you understand and practice good cyber security is the best way to combat cyber threats. The 
Australian Government’s Australian Cyber Security Centre has information about common online security risks, 
with simple advice on what you can do to protect yourself and your family.    
 

https://www.cyber.gov.au/acsc/view-all-content/threats/phishing 
 

https://www.cyber.gov.au/acsc/individuals-and-families/threats 

School Cyber Security Update – Matthew Shaw, Business Manager 

Year 9 Religious Education- Stand Up and Speak Out 
 

This term the Year 9 Religious Education 

students have been exploring the topic 

‘Stand Up and Speak Out’.  

This study has involved looking at  

prophets in the Old Testament and then 

looking at modern day prophets. Part of 

this exploration has been dedicated to 

learning about the difference prophets 

have made, or will make, to our world. 

Here are posters made by 9D on the 

modern-day prophets they chose and 

the impact they have had on our world. 

https://www.cyber.gov.au/acsc/view-all-content/threats/phishing
https://www.cyber.gov.au/acsc/individuals-and-families/threats
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Intermediate Soccer  -  Lauren White 

Our Intermediate Girls Soccer Team did very well through sun, wind and rain 
last week, winning their first contest well.  Unfortunately, however, they fell 
behind in the last game after losing a key player to injury.    
 
At the end of the day the girls pushed hard and showed lots of 
teamwork and determination.   Well done girls! 
 

NMR ATHLETICS  - Damien Zanic 
 
A great day had by all, albeit a typical wintery Melbourne day. We 
had close to 80 students compete, which is the highest amount in  
my six years at the school. Full credit to all the students who were 
very keen to participate in tough conditions. Thanks to Ms Duffy,  
Ms Noonan and Mr Williamson for their support on the day. We look forward to the NMR round on Wednesday 
31 August.  Students will be notified very soon if they have been successful in reaching the next stage. We are 
looking at about 50-60 students progressing on.  
 
Overall results:   
Sacred Heart 2972 pts  -  Hume Grammar 2501 pts  -  Kyneton SC 1443 pts  -  Craigieburn 422 pts 
 

Individual awards: 
13yo Female Champion    Anna Elliott  
14yo Female Champion    Catherine Mahony 
15yo Female Champion    Matilda Robinson 
16yo Male Champion             Saxen Brooks 
17yo Male Champion     Harrison Sheahan 
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DEBATING  NEWS  -  Jonathon Conquest, Debating Coordinator 

On Tuesday 2 August, the final round of the Galway Debating  
Competition for the year took place at Sacred Heart College.  
 
Sacred Heart was represented by a team in each of the three divisions. 
Our junior team – Elizabeth Hooper, Holly Alderton and Harper  
Constable – acquitted themselves very well. Their prepared topic 
‘Should parents have the right to view their child’s phone messages?’ 
managed to stir up a couple of hornet’s nests. Our intermediate team – 
Sophie Dunn, Sylvie Rigby and Mila Pereira – came second in the overall 
division.  
 
They took the victory in their prepared debate ‘Does owning stuff make us happier?’ and were only just pipped at 
the finish line in their surprise debate ‘Is Santa Claus a justifiable deception?’ Our senior team – Sam Hanna,  
D’Arcy Egberts and Bella Trethowan – were outstanding role models for their junior peers on the day. They  
debated skillfully and came very close to a win for their prepared debate ‘Is space exploration a waste of  
money?’ Besides our nine debaters, a further twenty students assisted as either timekeepers or chairpersons on 
the day.  
 
A special mention to Nic Hanna, who  
handled the scorekeeping and overall  
logistics on the day with great aplomb.  
Congratulations to all members of the  
Sacred Heart Debating team and we look 
forward to another great year in 2023.   

Taylor Cole, Year 11C, has just returned from 10 days in Darwin where  he  
competed in ‘The Festival of Clays' shooting competition.  He won two firsts and a 
was awarded 1st in the Juniors and second overall for the weekend!   
Result: 
• First Day- 50 Target 5 Stand- 1st Place Juniors 
• Second Day- 100 Target Under and Over- 2nd Place Juniors 
• Third Day- 75 Target Side by Side- 1st Place Juniors 
• Overall Weekend- 1st Juniors 
 
Well done Taylor, this is a wonderful achievement! 

Student Achievements 
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Are you interested in helping your child to learn a language?  There are many game-based apps available that  
allow you to memorise vocabulary or learn a new script.  We use many of these in class - ask your child to show 
you Quizlet, or Booklet.  For parents, there is the option of Duolingo.  It’s a language learning app that provides 
quick, bite-sized language lessons for learning on-the-go. It’s a great way to model a life-long love of learn-
ing.  Duolingo recently celebrated their 10th anniversary and published an article about the joys and benefits of 
language learning.  You can find the article here.  I encourage you to share the article with your young language 
learners. 

This week parents of all Languages students in Years 8 and 9 will have received a letter regarding the benefits of 
studying a language.  Please take the time to read this letter and discuss the possibilities as the subject selection 
deadlines approach.  If you have any questions about studying a language at SHC, please don’t hesitate to  
contact your child’s language teacher or myself at ktwilley@shckyneton.catholic.edu.au.  

NEWS FROM THE LANGUAGES CLASSROOM  -  Kim Twilley, Languages Learning Area Leader 

Exchange Student  - Artemis Report 
 
Our Year 9 French students were lucky last week to listen to a French presentation from 
Artemis, our exchange student. She talked about her life in France, including her family, her 
hobbies, her school and Saintes, the town she is from. Students were asked to ask a couple 
of questions each, one in French, and another one in English. It was a great experience for 
them to hear and chat to a ‘real’ French teenager and practice their  
language.  
 
 

I have been in Australia for the past 3 weeks now and I have  
noticed some differences with France. Here, people are more 
patient and more adaptable to situations. In France, days are 
longer and shops are closing much later. Australians drive on the 
right side and the French drive on the left side. It is super 
surprising at first! The lunch break is so short in Australia  
compared to France. The relationship between students and 
teachers is much less formal than in France. Here are some  
differences that I was able to see during my stay so far.  
 
Je suis en Australie depuis 3 semaines maintenant et j’ai remarqué 
des différences avec la France. Ici, les gens sont plus  
patients et s’adaptent plus vite aux situations. En France, les 
journées sont plus longues et les magasins ferment plus tard. Les 
australiens conduisent à droite alors que les français conduisent à 
gauche. C’est super étonnant au début ! La pause le midi est 
également beaucoup plus courte en Australie. La relation entre les 
élèves et les professeurs est également beaucoup moins formelle 
qu’en France. Voici certaines différences que j’ai pu voir pendant 
mon séjour. 
 
 

If you would like to read Artemis’s Powerpoint 
Presentation click here.   

https://blog.duolingo.com/benefits-of-learning-second-language/
mailto:ktwilley@mazenod.catholic.edu.au
https://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au/uploads/Documents/Attachments/Ma-vie-en-france-Artemis.pdf
https://www.shckyneton.catholic.edu.au/uploads/Documents/Attachments/Ma-vie-en-france-Artemis.pdf
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NEWS FROM THE CLASSROOM   -  Danielle Tankovich, Japanese Teacher 

Year  8 Japanese Kendo Incursion 
 
Last week Year 8 students were learning about Club Activities in Japanese schools. We welcomed Ben Sheppard, 
from Nanseikan Kendo club.  Sheppard Sensei holds a Renshi 6th Dan in Kendo, and will travel to Japan next year 
to attempt 7th. You cannot obtain higher than 5th or 6th in Australia without going to Japan. 
 
The students had studied about kendo in Semester 1, and this was a great opportunity to see the history and 
theories in practice. Kendo translates as the ‘way of the sword’ and has been developed over many hundreds of 
years from Bushi and Samurai for use in one on one combat.  
 
Students learned the cultural way to start and end Kendo, that is with a bow. We learned how to do this both 
standing and sitting in seiza position. Also how to ask ‘please teach me’ and ‘thank you’. Students learned how to 
walk, using a kind of sliding action, how to move forward and back, how to correctly pull their sword out and put 
it back, and be in the kamae (starting position).  Then they were taught how to maintain focus and control of 
their swords, both on their own and with a partner. Using your voice his also a huge part of many martial arts, 
but particularly in Kendo, so students demonstrated this really well. Finally, one class even had the opportunity 
to hit Sheppard Sensei on the head with his armour on. This was a great highlight for many! Sheppard Sensei was 
a great teacher. So many students came up individually at the end of the lesson and said that they are interested 
in taking up Kendo, and were wondering where they could practice.  
 
The student really enjoyed learning about and participating in Kendo. It was a great opportunity to bring  
language and culture together. Students are encouraged to continue with their language and cultural journey in 
Year 9 and beyond. Finally, we would like to thank the PE staff and classes for allowing us to use QUAMBI, when 
they normally would have practical classes in there. If any families are interested, this is the Kendo Club that 
Sheppard Sensei teachers at: Nansei Kendo Club  or Ballarat Kendo Club 
 

https://www.kendo.org.au/
https://kendovictoria.asn.au/main/history/files/p56_appen2.html
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Book Week and English Week 2022- Dreaming with Eyes Open 22  - 26 August  
 
What a bumper week we have coming up! See the poster below for a run down of all the activities we have 
planned. Further details will be in Daily Messages. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DRESS UP Thursday 25 August - Gold coin donation for Jarlmadangah.  
 

We are so excited to offer students the chance to pay homage to their favourite book characters! Please come 
dressed as your favourite book character on Thursday 25 August- see below for additional information*.  
Students will gather in the library at lunchtime for a traditional book parade. There will be prizes for best 
dressed.  
 
The gold coin donation will be used to purchase picture books for the Jarlmadangah immersion students to give 
to the Nyikina Mangala school when they visit later this year.  
 
*Students are encouraged to be sustainable with their costumes and make something at home or borrow or 
repurpose items. They also need to be mindful of lesson requirements for the day and will need to dress  
appropriately for class and practical lessons.  
 
 

CATHERINE MCAULEY LIBRARY NEWS  -   Jodie Warner   
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ELEVATE PARENT SEMINARS 

Next week we continue our Term 3 Webinar series with our webinar on Note Taking, and how parents can help 
their children write better notes at home. 
 
If you haven't yet shared this with your parents, I’ve included all the details you’ll need below - if you have shared 
it with them, we look forward to seeing them there! 

Wednesday 24th August @ 6:30pm (AEST)  
How to Help Your Child Write Better Notes 

 

Here's what Elevate will be covering:  

✅ The most effective way to structure notes 

✅ The 3 levels of acquiring knowledge and how to implement this with your child at home 

✅ The power of deliberate practice and the fastest way for your child to improve their marks. 
As always, to help make your life a little easier we have included promotional material below to help you adver-
tise the webinars to your parent body. Simply click a button below, and we'll send you the promotional materials 
you need:  

 

  
 

Register for free here 

CAREERS NEWS  -   Karina Wheeler     

Career Tools Website 
 
 
 
 
 
For our latest Careers Newsletter please head to our new Careers Tools website 
at www.shckynetoncareers.com and go to IMPORTANT INFO then careers newsletter! 
 

   

Click here to  
Access the new 

Career Tool  
Website 

      Rapid Antigen Test – RAT 
 

Boxes of RAT’s are being stored in student’s lockers and are being conducted in classrooms and  
toilets.  Please encourage your child to bring their RAT’s home.  RAT’s should only be preformed 
through First Aid. 
 
If your child requires any further RAT’s, please ask them to collect the box from First Aid.  If parents/carers are 
wanting to collect RAT’s from the College, please collect from Main Reception.  
 

HEALTH CENTRE INFORMATION  -  Jalna Holmes   

https://go.elevateeducation.com/e/891981/au-schoolwebinar/8w651/253792288?h=H4ScufTzUzDRvotT_hazzb8Mk7J7wRTzbDBHE-sNcmU
http://www.shckynetoncareers.com/
https://www.shckynetoncareers.com/
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Australia continues to experience an increase in demand for skilled labour, which requires increased workforce 
participation, increased skill attainment and the employment of attraction and retention strategies. A large part of 
addressing this issue is providing ample education and information about the career and training possibilities and 
opportunities that are available to all Australians. National Skills Week aims to raise 
the awareness of the diversity of training and career opportunities available, 
pathways into training and education, and the importance of trades, skills and 
National Skills Week 2022 will take place from the 22 August until 28 August 2022. 
 
National Skills Week events and activities will be taking place all over the country. 
Sacred Heart College will be hosting a presentation by Bendigo TAFE on Thursday 31 
August at lunchtime.  For more information on trades, skills and apprenticeships: 
 
• A great first stop is the National Careers Institute website and Careers Tools 
• The SkillsOne website is a great resource for videos and information on career 

and training opportunities, industry and job profiles, the latest news and 
information on the industry and more. 

National Skills Week 2022 

Not sure of the career path to choose or if you'll get a job?  Check out 
the National Skills Commission who have projected employment trends 
to 2026. 
 

More than nine out of 10 new jobs to be created in the next five years 
will require post-secondary qualifications. 
 

Some of the jobs with the strongest employment increases are: 
• Aged and disabled carers (up by 74,900 or 28.0%)  
• Registered nurses (up by 40,400 or 13.9%) 
• Software and application programmers (up by 42,200 or 27.0%) 
• Database and systems administrators, and ICT security specialists 

(up by 29,100 or 38.9%) 
• Management and organisation analysts (up by 28,200 or 32.2%). 
 
Jobs growth is projected across a range of industries but projections 
show four services industries accounting for almost two-thirds of  
employment growth to November 2026. 

 

Five-year employment projections 
show very strong employment growth 
for professionals (up by 494,200 or 
14.7%) and community and personal 
service workers (up by 188,900 or 
13.5%). 
 
This reflects the strong growth  
expected in the services industries 
that are the leading employers of 
workers in these occupational groups. 
Together, these two occupational 
groups are expected to account for 
nearly 60% of total employment 
growth over the next five years. 

Employment Projections  

https://www.dese.gov.au/nci
https://www.shckynetoncareers.com/
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Arts Week was a wonderful celebration of all the ‘heart’  
that students put into the Arts at Sacred Heart.  
 
We are so proud to announce the winners of the  
photography prize. 
 
Junior Prize- Liam Coburn           Senior Prize - William Shaddock             Staff Prize- Terry Carrick  

Peoples Choice - Thomas Davis  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We ran two wonderful workshops - a Soul Choir workshop with Ms Duggan, and an Abstract Painting 
Masterclass with Ms Caddey. We hope you enjoy some images of the work produced. We also ran a 
whole day production rehearsal where students had time to work with acting and dancing coaches. It 
was a wonderful day.  
 
Congratulations to the winners of the Arts Week pop quiz. 7F for putting in the most correct entries, 
they very much enjoyed their croissiant brekky, and Nikko Stoltz for winning the $50 movie voucher.  
 
Thank you to our Arts Leaders for encouraging and supporting the student body in their creative 
endevours, especially Lani Gallagher for her wonderful announcements in the mornings over the loud 
speaker    - Ms Caddey 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

Compost for sale! 
Council can now offer a new delivery service alongside 
mulch, delivery of Australian standard FOGO compost within 
the shire. The initial two delivery sizes are: 

3 cubic metres: $146.30 GST included 

6 cubic metres: $182.60 GST included 

Council is currently looking at establishing the costs of self-
loaded compost in bags and trailers. The pick-up location is 
still under investigation. 

 

For booking your 
compost delivery, 
please contact  
Customer Service 
on (03) 5422 0333 or 
visit your nearest 
Customer Service 
offices.  To find the 
office locations and 
opening hours, visit 
www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/Contact-Us/Contact-Us 

http://www.mrsc.vic.gov.au/Contact-Us/Contact-Us
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COMMUNITY NEWS 

Starlight Tour de Kids 
Sacred Heart College student, Lachlan Goodes in Year 7, 
is going to participate in the Tour de Kids and raise 
money for the Starlight Foundation. If you would like to 
support Lachlan, please go to his funraising page: 
tourdekids.org.au/Lachlan-goodes 


